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17th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Election of Parent Governor – Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy 
 
Following the invitation to parents/carers for nominations for two parent governor vacancies, I 
can confirm that two nominations were received. 
 
There was therefore no need for a ballot and Mrs Emily Giddings and Mrs Emily Anniss-
Woods have been duly elected to fill the vacancies. 
 
The Local Governing Body look forward to welcoming Mrs Giddings and Mrs Anniss-Woods 
at their next meeting shortly after half-term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Jill Bates 
Clerk to Trustees & Governors 


